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Terrific Time 

We have been working 

SO hard with time. It 

has been a challenge 

for many but with hard 

work, motivation, and 

determination we are 

getting there!  

(Proud Teacher) 

Next stop… DIGITAL 

TIME! 

This week for ‘Homework’ I have asked the children 

to really practise telling the time at home. The more 

we look at clocks and watches, the easier it will 

become. Please encourage your child/children to be 

telling the time at home- we have had great fun with 

making games and ‘clock times’.  

Below are some great websites to support when telling the 

time. 

Time - KS1 Maths - BBC Bitesize 

Time - KS2 Maths - BBC Bitesize     

https://delta.purplemash.co.uk/  

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zhk82hv
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zkfycdm
https://delta.purplemash.co.uk/


What a wonderful afternoon celebrating Bastille Day (early!). 
French games, French food, French dancing and art! 

 

 

 

 

We extremely excited to show case 

our summer production on Monday 

15th July and Tuesday 16th July.  

The children are all working hard! 

We are still a few costumes down, 

please can we ask for these to be in 

school for Monday (We have an ‘inhouse’ dress rehearsal on 

Tuesday) 

 

The children have created the 

most incredible narrative this 

week! I was blown away by their 

confidence with wider punctuation 

and their choice of vocabulary. 

Well done Willow, BEST piece of 

writing this year! 



Upcoming events and information 

Please do take the time to visit Willow’s Class page. I have uploaded all 

the relevant information for Term 6.  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, I am very much looking forward to 

our school trip on Wednesday!   

Please do read the letter for all the information (especially 

regarding clothing!) 

 

With best wishes,  

Miss Grantham and the Willow Class team x 


